Mrs L Salter Head Teacher

01622 726773 www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk



Bower Grove School Fant Lane Maidstone Kent ME16 8NL

17th July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

As we draw towards the end of another school year I would like to congratulate the pupils for an excellent year and thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. We end the year on a particular note of success having achieved the Inclusion Quality Mark for Centre of Excellence Award.

Dinner money for a day is £2.30 or £11.50 per week. If you would like to pay for the full term the amount is £75.90. Please make cheques payable to Bower Grove School.

If you wish to purchase school uniform, you can do it online through School Trends at www.schooltrends.co.uk. We welcome both skorts and culottes, please have a look on our website for school uniform. Please name all of your child's clothing and equipment so when things are misplaced we can return them. May I remind you that hoodies are not permitted in school.

The school will be open on Thursday, 23rd August from 10:00 to 12:00am to welcome Year 11 pupils and hand over their examination results. We look forward to celebrating their success.

Please remember to update any home contact details for the start of the term.

Parent Friend and Teacher Association

Parents and friends to our school are very welcome to join our active PFTA who organise fund raising activities for us. Our Annual General Meeting is on Tuesday 18th September at 3.30pm. By prior agreement we can organise childcare for this meeting if you wish to attend.

I wish you all a very happy summer holiday and welcome pupils back on Tuesday 4th September.

With kind regards

Mrs L Salter Headteacher